
From: webform@ofcom.org.uk 
Sent: 19 April 2006 10:31 AM 
To: NumberingReview 
Subject: Responding to this consultation 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Title: Ms  

Forename: Linden  

Surname: Sharp  

 
I want to protest the growing use of 0845 and 0870 telephone numbers. They charge 
far more than ordinary local numbers and are usually linked to long lists of choices. 
Please abolish them or force the groups concerned to publish their local number 
alongside these premium codes. Thank you  


